
 
 

RESPONSE TO 2023 SURVEYS: “You said …. We will ….” 
 
PARENTS 
 

You said …. We will …. 

You do not always know 
about Homework 
 
You felt you were not always 
informed about what 
homework your child had. 

We are incredibly lucky to have supportive parents and therefore we 
want to help you help your child with their homework. 
 

- Review the use of Google Classroom for setting homework and 
logging this. 

- Trial a system in the Bromcom app with a select number of 
parents and students to see if this helps. 

- Reintroduce homework diaries which students can use as an 
additional measure to log homework.  

You do not always know 

how your child is getting 

on in school 

You want us review our 
reports and the information 
they provide. 

We want parents to feel like they have the information they need about 
their child’s journey as school. 
 
Going forwards we will: 

- Evaluate the reports that we send home and make amendments 
to make them more user friendly. 

- Have the process in place for September 
- Ensure regular feedback is gained.  

Not enough opportunities 

for feeding back to the 

school 

You felt the that there is a 
difference between primary 
and secondary with regards 
the chance to feedback to the 
school 

Whilst moving to ‘big school’ can be daunting for parents and students, 
we always want the parents to have a say in what we do – Good or bad! 
 
Going forwards we will: 

- Relaunch Slick and Slack quick feedback forms. 
- We have changed the survey structure and will review this again. 
- I have assigned the role of stakeholder relationships to a member 

of my senior team so they will be working on initiatives such as 
tours, focus groups etc. 

 

You were unsure of the 
benefits of the Trust 
 
You wanted to understand 
how being part of the MET 
will benefit your child. 

Maiden Erlegh Trust enables the school to focus on their core business 
of educating and keeping children safe. Alongside this the Trust holds 
the school to account on numerous areas. 
 
Going forwards we will: 

- Share the work of the Trust more frequently 
- Provide examples of how the Trust is helping the school do it’s 

best for your children  

 


